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From: Chris Boxall [mailto:chris.boxall@greymouthpetroleum.co.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 27 May 2011 8:42 a.m. 
To: Melanie Leonard 
Cc: 'Lara Walker' 
Subject: Greymouth Gas feedback on long-term capacity solution 

 
Hi Mel, 
 
Further to Tim’s email of last Wednesday, Greymouth Gas has the following feedback on the long-
term capacity proposal (Gas Transmission Investment Project_170803.8.pdf): 
 

1) Does Greymouth Gas agree that the project should be aimed at establishing the current need 
for gas transmission investment and developing an effective pathway for gas transmission 
investment to take place? 

 
Yes 
 

2) Does Greymouth Gas consider the project management outline provided in section 7 is 
suitable or, if not, what alternative would you suggest? 

 
It is suitable 
 

3) Would Greymouth Gas be likely to nominate a senior manager to participate in the Panel of 
Strategic Advisers? 

 
No 
 
Regards 
Chris 
 

C h r i s  B o x a l l  

Commercial Manager, Auckland Office  

 

chris.boxall@greymouthpetroleum.co.nz  

Phone:  64 9 373 4223   IAG Building, Level 26 

Fax: 64 9 373 4228   151 Queen Street 

Mobile:      Auckland 
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